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Board Meeting Briefs: 

The December Board Meeting was cancelled. 

Announcements: 

HOAMCO Walk-in Hours: Changes are being made to HOAMCO office hours so HOAMCO staff can have 

blocks of time for responding to emails, performing project management, and attending staff meetings. 

The office will be open for walk-ins and appointments Monday through Friday from 10 am to 3 pm. 

Appointments are not required during this time but are encouraged. From 8:30 to 10 am and from 3 to 

5 pm, HOAMCO staff will be focused on task management and meetings.  More information about 

contacting HOAMCO can be found at https://highdesertliving.net/Contact/HOAMCO/index.html. 

Board Election: Positions are open for three Board Directors for two-year terms beginning in April 2022. 

If you are interested, please submit a Statement of Interest for Board Director by February 13, 2022 at 

https://highdesertliving.net/Detailed/16.html.  Candidates for Board Director are chosen by a 

Nominating Committee that is interested in homeowners’ comments. Please email Camille Singaraju 

(bsingaraju@msn.com) if you would like to discuss any board issues. A time will be scheduled for you to 

present your concerns to the Nominating Committee. For more information about the election, refer 

back to the November Apache Plume, which can be found on our website at November Apache Plume. 

Keep any eye out for more updates about the election process in the February Apache Plume. 

Attention Gated Villages: If your gate call box does not respond, put your phone on speaker and press 9 

twice. Parts are on order and an update is expected in January. 

High Desert Park Renovation: The City of Albuquerque has scheduled renovations for the High Desert 

Park playground. Construction will occur over several months, likely January through March. The 

playground area will be closed throughout this renovation. More information is on the High Desert 

website highdesertliving.net.  

Sunset Ridge Luminarias: Thanks to Marcia and Ricardo Castillo for coordinating the Sunset Ridge 

luminaria event on December 24. The display was beautiful, and placement was done to minimize any 

threat from wildfires. Look for a story in the February Apache Plume. Thanks also to Joseph Coston for 

capturing the event in the beautiful photos at https://adobe.ly/3mzIOm3. 

Upcoming Meetings and Events: 

Townhall Meeting – Friday January 14 at 3pm by Zoom. To register, send an email to 

highdesertmanager@hoamco.com. 

Board Meeting – Tuesday January 18 at 2pm by Zoom. 

Voting Member Quarterly Information Meeting – Thursday January 27 at 6:30pm by Zoom. 

https://highdesertliving.net/Contact/HOAMCO/index.html
https://highdesertliving.net/Detailed/16.html
https://highdesertliving.net/cgi-bin/hdl/jump.cgi?ID=1144;v=PDF&fname=/Apache%20Plume,%20November%202021.pdf
https://highdesertliving.net/
https://adobe.ly/3mzIOm3
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Monthly Highlight:  

We heard you and are making it easier to find what you use the most often! Check out the new “How 

Do I” pull down on the High Desert website homepage. https://highdesertliving.net/. 

 

 

 

 

This bulletin was prepared by the High Desert Communications Committee. Please email us any 

suggestions at communicationscommittee@hoamco.com. 

https://highdesertliving.net/

